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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 On Tuesday, April 30, 2024, the Court will host a two-part continuing legal 
education seminar on “Anatomy of a Prisoner Civil Rights Case” and “Medical Claims.”  
Part 1, “Anatomy” will be held from 9:00-12:00 p.m. and Part 2, “Medical Claims” will be 
held from 1:30-4:30 p.m.  When you RSVP, please indicate which seminar (or both) that 
you wish to attend.   
 

Lawyers recently appointed by the Court to represent a prisoner and those 
interested in accepting appointments are strongly encouraged to attend this special 
seminar. Please forward this announcement to everyone in your firm and bring your 
associates, paralegals, and/or legal assistants, whether they are currently working on a 
case or not. Everyone is welcome. 
 
 This free seminar will be held at the East St. Louis courthouse, 750 Missouri 
Avenue, East St. Louis, Illinois. Participants will be responsible for their own 
lunch. Those attending both seminars will receive  6.0 hours MCLE credit or 3.0 hours 
MCLE credit for one part (including 0.5 hours for professionalism).   
 
 The facilitator for this program is an attorney very experienced in the area of 
prisoner civil rights litigation – Alan Mills (Uptown People’s Law Center). To register, e-
mail registration@uplcchicago.org with (1) the seminar you want to attend or both, 
(2) your ARDC number as it appears on the Illinois Supreme Court rolls if 
you want CLE credit, and (3) your current e-mail address.  Alan will confirm 
your registration and send you materials via e-mail. This seminar is very popular, so 
register soon to reserve a seat. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Tanya Kelley, Administrative Specialist, 
at (618) 482-9224 (Tanya_Kelley@ilsd.uscourts.gov). 


